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RALPH SIMON

I agree with what has been written by our residents association as it has been redacted on your web portal. .  I 

also agree with the comments made by the council that the new development must comport with the character 

of our neighborhood, and new doors should be in line with the architectural style of the house. In sum,  We too 

object to any change they have made which does not comport with the style and feel of our historical houses.  

All refurbishments should be architecturally consistent.

The rear extension is simply to high with the green roof.  The plantings will block one of the three windows in 

our lounge, and this could be solved simply by making the height of the extension lower or reducing the width.   

The height also should also be lowered so that consistency remains architecturally.   The green roof is not 

needed to promote biodiversity when there is a large garden and a park quite nearby.

We also do have an objection to the rear access to the new green roof as well as to the balcony.  While the 

balcony may be on the opposite side from our house,  it should be noted that the balcony is at the same level 

as our windows and noise will carry into our main living space.  In this neighborhood, noise carries more than 

in others.   There will also be substantial light pollution to our living space if these proposals go ahead without 

adjustment.
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